
12. YOUTH PARTICIPATION 

 The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by 
the Head of Planning, Economic Development and Regeneration 
providing an update on the plan for engaging young people in the 
development of the Climate Change Strategy, as agreed at a meeting of 
West Lothian Council on17 March 2020. 

 It was recommended that the panel note the contents of the report. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the report. 

 


